Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting
October 9, 2007-

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin, Eric Hatcher, Steve
DiVirgilio, 43 Lexington Rd

The Board discussed repairing the mailbox awning.
The Board discussed the annual budget and annual meeting.
The Board discussed the repair of street lights by repairing the ballast and top.

The Board discussed reworking he front entrance by removing the bushes on the left which impedes motorists’
vision when exiting the complex.

Minutes approved 5-0.
Next meeting Monday November 5 at 6pm 3 Lexington

th

Annual Meeting Wednesday October 24" Grafton Elementary School 7pm



